OFFICE OF THE
IMMIGRATION SERVICES
COMMISSIONER

Freedom of Information Request
FOI/CC/15/11
OISC AND IT SERVICES
13 April 2015
Dear Sir/Madam,
Under the Freedom of Information Act | respectfully request that you provide me with a list of
suppliers providing outsourced ICT Services to your organisation at the current time. Please
present the information back by email (to this address) detailing for each supplier (where
more than one is engaged):
- Name of supplier
- Service(s) provided by supplier
- Renewal date for provided service(s) (optional)
- Current spend with supplier for provided service(s) (optional)
In the interests of focussing on suppliers of a material nature it would be acceptable to
respond with just those suppliers where annual spend (on any particular service) is in excess
of £50,000 per annum.
Please let me know if you would like me to clarify my request further.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Regards

RESPONSE
22 April 2015
Dear,

| write further to your e-mail of 13 April 2015 in which you requested information regarding
outsourced ICT services provided to the OISC.

| am the Commissioner’s Information Officer and it is my responsibility to reply to enquiries
such as yours. The OISC does not hold the information you have requested. This is because
the organisation does not have an expenditure of over £50,000 on any one service.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of
receipt of the response to your original request. Please quote the above reference number in
any request for an internal review.
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Details on how to do this are on his
website at http://ico.org.uk/.

Regards

For and on behalf of the Immigration Commissioner
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